Dear Andrew, September 17, 2015

Per your request that we respond to your questions by September 20, 2015,
please know that we will be responding to the questions that were submitted to
us by the POA Nominating Committee. We believe the list of questions the
Nominating Committee submitted will be helpful to all Governors Club
homeowners. Our responses will be published for you and the other homeowners
1o read in the September 22, 2015 E-News.

We will also be responding to questions at the Candidates Forum/Meet the
Candidgates Night on Monday, October 12, 2015

We appreciate that you are an engaged homeowner.
Best regards,



